
 

 
 
 

 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT  

MEETING NOTICE 
 
Subject:   Ziegler Park Expansion Project - Community Engagement Meeting 
 
Date:    Monday, November 28, 2022 
 
Time:    4:00 p.m. 
 
Place:  The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom. Please send a request to the 

following email address for the meeting link to join and it will be sent directly 
to you: jesse.urbancsik@cincinnati-oh.gov  

 
Purpose: The purpose of this meeting is to present information about the future project 

and collect public input and feedback on the proposal. 
 
Project Location: Woodward Street and Hanover Street, from Main Street to E. 13th Street in 

Over-the-Rhine (map on reverse) 
 
Project Summary:  3CDC is looking to expand Ziegler Park and close Woodward Street and a 

portion of Hanover Street from Main Street to E. 13th Street for the park 
expansion. 
 

 

For more information, please visit: 
https://www.cincinnati-oh.gov/planning/community-engagement-meetings1/ 

 
 
 
 

You received notice of this meeting because you own property within 400 feet of the 
proposed project or are the community council. If you are an owner and have commercial 

or residential tenants at your property, please provide a copy of this notice to them. 
 
 
 
 

Please direct written statements, requests, and other communications to the office listed below: 
Jesse Urbancsik, Senior City Planner 

Department of City Planning and Engagement 
805 Central Avenue, Suite 720, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
jesse.urbancsik@cincinnati-oh.gov | 513-352-4843 
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